
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HARMONY HEARTLAND, REGION 4 REGIONAL MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25, 2019 MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 
Pep Rally at International Convention – New Orleans, September 2019 
Region 4 prep rally will be held on Wednesday morning before Scioto Valley Choruses 
rehearsal.  If you are attending International Convention, please come join in the 
celebration.  Email was sent to all R4 members through our website. 
 
RMT members attending International Convention 
The following members will be in New Orleans – Sue, Kim, Natalie, Deb, Kristie, 
Beverly, Lura.  
 
Region 4 Chorus Health/Activities Update 
RMT would like to have input on R4 chorus health/activities throughout the year.  
Please submit any information you would like to share with the region by sending an 
email to the RMT team at RMT@sai-region4.org. 

 
R4 Survey responses observations 
Review of the National survey of the regions was completed and the RMT will be 
addressing the key topics that were important to choruses such as membership 
networking at regional events, having the RMT more visible and bringing back the 
Chorus buddy for RMT members.  Watch for more details as this is established. 
 
Director’s Electronic Site 
Deb will be establishing a private Facebook page for front line directors.  Watch for your 
invitation to join.  
 
Choruses that must compete in 2020 
Deb Bringman, Directors Coordinator, will be contacting the region choruses that need 
to compete in 2020 to retain their charters. 
 
Bev Miller Leadership Award 
This new award will be presented at the Singing Summit in January 2020. Award will be 
presented at Regional Contest in April.   
 


